
From: Murillo, Linda <Linda.Murillo@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 10:21 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Allyson Clarkhenson <Allyson.ClarkHenson@chicagopolice.org>; Lourdes Nieto 
<Lourdes.Nieto@chicagopolice.org>; 016Admin <016Admin@chicagopolice.org>; CPD Memorial Rep. 
Joseph Salemme <J.Salemme@cpdmemorial.org>; Heather Daniel <Heather.Daniel@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Fitness Equipment Donation-CPD 16th District  
  

Director Berlin, 
  
On 24-JAN-23 and 03-FEB-23 the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation donated fitness equipment 
to the Chicago Police Department's 16th District. The Department has accepted as a gift in behalf of 
the City, a total of 5 pieces of equipment which will be kept in the 16tth District's fitness facility. The 
attachment are the invoices of the equipment donated, please feel free to contact me with any 
further questions.        

  

P.O. Linda Murillo   

Chicago Police Department  
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